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Mini-Grant Background Information 
 
 
 
The Pennsylvania Inclusive Higher Education Consortium (PIHEC) is 
funded through the acquisition of a Transition and Postsecondary 
Programs for Students with Intellectual Disabilities grant, the office of 
Postsecondary Education, U.S. Department of Education (2013-14, 
CFDA 84, 07A,P407A10034). This funding was received by Millersville 
University with Penn State Harrisburg and Mercyhurst University 
supporting the initiative. The grant was awarded on October 1, 2015 
and is a five-year grant. 
	
  


